Students are doing well and learning
New curriculum is being used and going well

Building planners are listening and being responsive to

Scheduled to move Fall of 2020

Current 6th graders will be the first 9th graders at the high school

Peer leader advisors planning dress-up days Food drive Dec 7th to 11th (Rangers Supporting Rangers) and Pennies for patients 

Principals are meeting across district to discuss and share ideas
April 28th Carnival of Engineering, BOGO Bookfair will be that night, too

Will pay for bus for Science Museum

Funding approved for classroom party 

Gosiak’s class won poinsettia sales 

Pick up Dec 9th in Strive room

Mottos
